
PHOTOGRAPHY POLICY

At Bonneville Academy, we recognize the desire to share experiences through photos, but 
in an educational setting, photos and other personally identifiable information are 
governed by Federal Law. To ensure that this law is followed, no photographs are allowed 
to be taken during school, school sponsored activities, field trips or outings by any staff, 
students, or volunteers without specific permission of the administration. Any photographs 
taken at any of the above mentioned events will not be released by the school except as in 
accordance with the FAMILY EDUCATION RIGHTS AND PRIVACY ACT (FERPA).


